
Our aim is to further the interests and
develop skills in the art of embroidery

among the youth of Canada.
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From the Editor

I am really late with this issue. What can I say, Christmas and overtime at work really cut into
my leisure hours and I couldn’t seem to get this one out. I will definitely be back on track with
the next issue, which you will receive in early February.

In this issue, we have three fun patterns:

 “Sparkling Autumn Leaves” by Brooke Nolan for Brooke’s Books Publishing.

 “Whimzi Feather Tree” by Nan Caldera for Just Nan, Inc.

 “Jack Frost” by Homeberries.

The “Design a Christmas Ornament” application is included in this newsletter on page 13. I have
my idea for a design, now I just have to stitch and send it. All entries will be on display at
Seminar 2011 in Sackville, NB. I would really like to see yours there.

There is also the Artist Trading Card exchange to show off your beautiful designs.  For every
ATC you send in, you will receive one in return.  See page 9 for the instructions and where to
send them.

I hope you enjoy this issue of YEN. Of course, if you have any pictures, riddles, puzzles, great
sayings, articles, letters to the editor, etc. that you want put in YEN, send it to me and receive
a goody.

I hope you all had a wonderful Holiday Season with lots of good presents, fabulous food and
great fun with your family and friends.

Halloween word search ANSWERS

Q. Why don’t witches like to ride their
brooms when they’re angry?

A. They’re afraid of flying off the handle!

A. The Moon.

Q. Why wasn’t there any food left after
the Monster party?

A. Because everyone was a goblin.

Q.  Why did the Vampire get fired from
the Blood Bank?

A. Because he was drinking on the job.

Answers to the Fall 2010 Riddles and Puzzles
Q. Always old, sometimes new, never sad, sometimes blue. Never empty, sometimes full, never pushes,

always pulls. What am I?



TRY A NEW STITCH

This stitch is called Horizontal Double Stitch. It has a diagonal
textured look and works great for grass, fields, roads and
mountains.

Come up at 1 and follow in the direction of the black arrows to end of the row.
Come up at 4 and follow in the direction of the red arrows to the end of the row.
Come up at 7 and follow in the direction of the green arrows to the end of the row.
Come up at 11 and follow in the direction of the blue arrows to the end of the row.
Come up at 14 and follow in the direction of the black arrows to end of the row.
Continue until space is filled in.
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GREAT WORK FROM
a YOUTH MEMBER

Hi, my name is Christine from the Tangled Threads. I
just wanted to send in a picture of the Autumn Leaves
I did at the Nanaimo Embroidery Festival.

Christine
Another absolutely gorgeous piece!

Great work, Christine!



The Sunshine Stitchers have been very busy. They entered their work in
the Saanich Fair in September 2010 and  received lots of awards. I can
see why they won so many awards, the work is beautiful!

Congratulations to all who entered and to those who won an award for
their hard work.





Have you renewed yet?

If you have a red dot  on
your newsletter, this is your

last issue! Renew now!

If you have a green dot  on
your newsletter, it’s time to

renew your membership!

To continue receiving the Youth
Embroiderers’ News, goodies,

access to affordable
correspondence courses, EAC
exhibition, Eleanor Thomas
Youth Bursary, prizes, PLUS

much more, please don’t let your
membership expire. See page

13 for the renewal form.

Ever thought about taking one of the correspondence courses?
They are made especially for the Youth and are only $5.00.

That includes all the materials!

See page 15 for the application form.

See the website www.eac.ca under the Youth section to see the

OH GOODY!
I had a hard time deciding what to send with this newsletter. I
finally decided that the ATC Challenge deadline was coming up
quickly and I wanted to see some Youth entries. So here is what
you are getting and I hope to see some of it in the Youth ATCs.

 piece of felt 2.5” x 3.5” [6.5 cm x 9 cm].
Bits of thread, beads, net, sequins, etc.
Small kit for your enjoyment!

CORRESPONDENCE COURSES

How do you get straight A’s?



What is an Artist Trading Card (ATC)?  It’s simply a small, stitched card to exchange with other
people. It’s easy!  Here’s what you do:

Included with this newsletter is a piece of felt 2.5” x 3.5” [6.5 cm x 9 cm].  You can use this piece of
felt to stitch on, or use it for a backing after you have stitched on something else. You can use
whatever stitching and embellishments you want (for example, beads, shells, charms).  Anything goes!
Use your imagination!  The only limitation for ATCs is that the size is 2.5” x 3.5” [6.5 cm x 9 cm].

When you have finished your stitching, finish it off with a backing (try using the blanket stitch from
your Embroidery Book).  Put a piece of card stock or cardboard on the back (glue it on, or stitch
through that too).  Write your name, mailing address, e-mail address if you have one, and the title of
your piece (optional) on the back so the person who gets your card will know which part of the country
you come from. You can even say what you made the card with and what inspired you. Whatever you
want or have room for!

Mail your ATC to Carol Storie by February 21, 2011 and be sure to enclose a stamped envelope with
your name and address on it so that Carol can send you an ATC back after she makes the exchange.
It’s really fun to receive it in the mail and see what someone else has done! Remember that you can
make as many as you want.

Need some ideas?  Go to www.eac.ca and visit the Youth
Webpages to see the ATCs from previous exchanges.  As
well, the adult ATCs are under the section called “Contests/
Challenges” on the home page.

Have fun!!!!!



What do
elves

learn in
school?



Did you know that if you...
Answer a riddle

Solve a puzzle
Write a letter
Send an e-mail
Enter a contest

Send a joke
Send a stitched piece

Send a drawing
I’ll send you a goody.

Try it.  It works!

Little Johnny buys 10 trees at a
local nursery. How does he plant
these 10 trees in 5 rows with 4 in

each row?



www.homeberries.com





Date:

I wish to take a Youth Embroiderers’
Correspondence Course (check box). See pictures
on page 11, or visit the Youth Webpages under
www.eac.ca to see them in colour.

SURFACE STITCHERY

RIBBON EMBROIDERY

COUNTED CROSS STITCH

HARDANGER STUDY ONE

Correspondence Courses Application Form

Membership Renewal Form
$15 in Canada ($20 International)

Make cheque out to “EAC” and
send with this form to:

Linda Brenner
Youth Embroiderers’ Director

Unit 3—7600 Gilbert Road
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2

If you would like to continue receiving the
newsletter, goodies, access to affordable
correspondence courses, EAC exhibitions, Eleanor
Thomas Youth Bursary, prizes, PLUS much more—
please don’t let your membership expire.

EAC MEMBERSHIP EXPIRY DATES
Fees Received in: Expiry Date:
June, July, August August 1st

September, October, November November 1st

December, January, February February 1st

March, April, May May 1st

Name

Address

Phone (        )

Birth date

Chapter

YE
Number

YN
Number

OR

(mm/dd/yyyy)

My Name

Membership
#

Address

Phone (          )

I understand that I have 4 months from the date
of receipt of the course in which to complete it.
I agree to complete the course to the best of my
ability.

My Signature

Chapter Leader
or Parent’s
Signature

Send this form and fee ($5 for each course)
by cheque or money order payable to EAC.

Mail to:

Linda Brenner
Youth Embroiderers’ Director

 Unit 3, 7600 Gilbert Road
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2



All correspondence can be sent to:

Or email me at youth@eac.ca
(when sending e-mail be sure to put EAC or Youth Embroiderers in the subject line).

You can send pictures as attachments to an e-mail if you like or send them by regular mail and
I will return them.

YOUTH EMBROIDERERS’ NEWS
is a publication of the
EMBROIDERERS’ ASSOCIATION OF CANADA, INC.
2010

Why did the

music

teacher need

a ladder?

Ever wonder
…

Why is the time of
day with theslowest trafficcalled rush hour?

Linda Brenner
EAC Youth Director

3 – 7600 Gilbert Road
Richmond, BC  V3C 3W2


